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Bendigo FNL Statement – Castlemaine FNC Round 6 Under 18 football match 
 

 

The Bendigo Football Netball League & Castlemaine Football Netball Club are devastated following the tragic passing 
of one of the CFNC under 18 players today. 

The club and league's first priority is providing and facilitating support for the family, friends, teammates, and coaches 
of the player. 

The club and league will continue to work together closely and kindly request that the privacy of family, friends and 
teammates be respected during this incredibly difficult time. 

 

 

- Ends - 

Please contact Cameron Tomlins, BFNL Manager 
AFL Central Victoria Region on 5434 2402 further details. 

Email: cameron.tomlins@aflcentralvic.com.au 
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